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Merger & Acquisitions

Portugal’s new legislation on defending takeover bids

Draft legislation is now under review in Portugal aimed at addressing the rules concerning the restrictions
on the transfer of securities and on voting rights in public companies. A public consultation has been
launched by the Securities Market Commission (CMVM) intended to assess particularly the implications of
the European Union’s (EU) “breakthrough rule”.

The EU’s Directive on takeover bids (Directive 2004/25/EC) left Member States the possibility to reserve
the right not to require companies to apply such rule, provided that they were granted the option to
include breakthrough provisions in their by-laws.

Until now, the Portuguese regime largely left that decision to the companies themselves, trusting that
the marketplace would prevent the maintenance of restrictive statutory and contractual provisions on the
transfer of securities and on voting rights, traditionally used as defensive measures against takeover bids.

Paulo Camara is the Head of banking and finance at Sérvulo in Lisbon.
He can be reached via pc@servulo.com
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